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Comments: Dear Clearwater NF

 

I have previously commmented, but wanted to reiterate that protecting wildlands of the Clearwater Nez Perce NF

should be the priority. I could list many roadless areas, but the Great Burn, Weitas Creek, Mallard Larken,

Meadow Creek, Fish Creek, are among the areas that should be given wilderness protection. 


